
Dear headteachers,  
 
I hope you are well. My name is Sabiha and I work for the National Centre for Computing (NCCE). I 
am the local Primary SME (Subject Matter Expert) assigned to Merseyside, Blackpool and Burnley areas and 
would love to help your schools at any stage of its computing curriculum journey.  
  
The current FREE NCCE offer that your school could be eligible for can be found below; 
 
Bespoke (0.5 days) Computing Curriculum Support 
Collaboration on Computing schemes of work and further development for the school. This is to be delivered 
remotely at this time via Google Drive, video calls and/or emails etc to collaborate further.  

Face to Face Courses 
These are currently remote courses. All courses will be run on a monthly basis from the end of April. A  £220 
per day BURSARY is available for the first course that the Teacher/ Computing Lead attends (£440 for your 
school if a staff member signs up to KS1 or KS2 dual-module course). This is a perfect time to upskill more 
than one member of staff, whilst the courses are completely FREE!  
 
STEM Learning and Teach Computing Resources 
A chance to explore the resources available to help build short and medium-term plans and allow staff to add 
activities on as home STEM activities/ other.  
 
CAS Meetings https://www.computingatschool.org.uk 
All of these meetings are currently delivered online, so there is a chance to ‘attend’ whichever meeting is 
most convenient for your staff. There is also a host of resources and support available at these sessions.  
  
***Additional support available (these hours are in addition to your 0.5-day curriculum support)*** 

• Remote Learning- Free support and training on using platforms such as Google Classroom, Microsoft 
Teams, ClassDojo, Showbie and Seesaw for delivering remote learning. 

• Staff Updates- Free support on using a platform such as Google Meet for ‘staff meetings’ 
• Computing Curriculum/ Resource Repository- Free support in teaching the computing curriculum 

remotely this year. 
• Computing Hub- Newsletter from your computing hub with support and resources for home learning 

and teaching of the computing curriculum. Please let me know if you wish to be added to this mailing 
list.  

 
For further information on any of the support above or to arrange a meeting, please feel free to send me a 
quick email on s.munshi@stem.org.uk- I will be more than happy to help.  

 

Kindest regards,  
 
Sabiha  
  
Sabiha Munshi 
Subject Matter Expert (SME) 
National Centre for Computing Education Programme 
STEM Learning Ltd 
 Phone: +44 (0)7545 246457 
Email:  s.munshi@stem.org.uk   
Web: https://teachcomputing.org/ 
  
The National Centre for Computing Education consortium - our aim is for every child in every school in 
England to have a world-leading computing education 
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